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25 June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Hot Weather

Due to the higher temperatures we will experience for the rest of the week, we have made the decision to
allow students to come to school in the red summer top or their PE top until the end of the week. They can
continue to wear skirts, trousers and shorts if they wish or can wear black PE shorts. For PE lessons they can
wear other sports clothing on this occasion. This is for Wednesday 26 June, Thursday 27 June and Friday 28
June only. Normal uniform will resume from Monday 1 July 2024.

Just a reminder that we do not accept a hybrid version of what is requested. Students are expected to wear
the Crestwood PE top as specified OR their red summer top with black shorts or their normal grey trousers,
skirts or shorts . If your child wishes to wear their normal uniform then this is acceptable but do not require a
blazer or tie, in essence a grey skirt/ trousers/ shorts with a white open neck shirt.

Our PE kit is:
● A Crestwood logoed black PE top
● Black shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms
● Ankle socks
● Trainers (any colour permissible

Please ensure:
● Shorts are of an appropriate length and not “booty” shorts that barely cover the bottom.
● No plimsolls or canvas shoes.

Please note:
● If your child does not have the correct school PE top or a red summer top, they should wear their

school uniform without their blazer and tie.
● If your child does not wish to wear their PE top or red summer top they can wear their normal

uniform, without the tie or blazer.

We understand that most children will only have one PE top, but would remind you that they can be washed
and dried very easily overnight. The summer top also can be washed and dried overnight.

It is acceptable for students to bring in sun hats and/or sunglasses to wear at break times if they wish. Please
also be aware that they may require sun cream and this should be applied at home before school. Students
should also make sure that they have a water bottle with them.

We hope that this will help students feel more comfortable for the remainder of this week.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Krista Dawkins
Headteacher
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